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Student-Supervisor Wrap-up 
 
The Student-supervisor wrap-up is an opportunity for students and supervisors to reflect on the 
student’s service-learning experience together.  

 
Begin by scheduling a 30-minute meeting at the end of semester. Staff members who worked closely 
with the student are ideal additions. This conversation can help students gain a better sense of their 
capabilities in conducting service and share thoughts on their service experience. In addition, 
supervisors can feel better equipped to evaluate their student performance and see the organization 
from a volunteer’s perspective.  
 
 
POTENTIAL DISCUSSION QUESTIONS 
 

Supervisor Questions of Students 

 Were the goals from the Service-
Learning Agreement fulfilled? Were 
setting these goals helpful? 

 

 Which activities were most helpful 
to you personally? Why? 

 

 Which activities connected with the 
content of your course? Why? 

 

 Did you feel that there were ample 
opportunities to contribute to this 
organization? 

 

 Are there activities/responsibilities 
that can be improved? If so, how? 

 

 What, if any, challenges were there 
in working with this organization? 

 

 Did you find that there was suitable 
support available to you? 
 

 

Student Questions of Supervisors 
 

 Did you find my contributions were 
helpful to your organization?  If so, 
how? Could you provide any specific 
examples? 

 

 Was I professional during my 
placement? Please explain? 

 

 Where could I have contributed 
more while I was here? 

 

 Was I open to all of the possible 
experiences offered at your 
organization? Could you provide any 
specific examples? 

 

 What skills should I further develop? 
 

 Is it possible for me to continue 
working with your organization? 

 

 
 
 


